
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF REGULAR MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the City of Lathrop 

Senior Advisory Commission scheduled for Thursday, June 13, 2024, at 

9:00 a.m., has been cancelled due to lack of quorum. 

 

The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for July 11, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. 

 

This notice is prepared and posted in accordance with Government Code 

Section 54955. 

 

 

 
Todd Sebastian 

Director of Parks and Recreation Department 

 

Dated:  June 10, 2024 
 

This notice was posted at the following locations: City Hall, Community Center, Senior 

Center, Generations Center, Somerston Parkway Fire Station and “J” Street Fire Station. 

 

Distributed by the Parks and Recreation Department, City of Lathrop, (209) 941-7370. 


